
4/11/2025 

 

CBMHC Shareholders 

We have been working on our new website. Here is the website address.  

  

crystalbaywaterfrontclub.com 

 

As time goes on, we will be moving more of our information and announcements to this website 

so PLEASE get signed in and get familiar with it.  There are still changes that are being made but 

it is coming along nicely, and this will be the place to go for information.  

 

Your sign to this website is connected to the Ameritech app.  This is what the app looks like if 

you want to download this as well.   

 

 
You can find some of the same information and we are also still making some changes to this 

site as well.    

 

If you need help with the site or sign in, please reach out to this address for help. 

 

ithelp@ameritechmail.com 

  

Thank you 

 


